
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 1/12/2012 5:31:12 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: CPUC Implementation Status of NTSB and Independent Review Panel Pipeline 

Safety Recommendations Overview

Hi Laura,

We often post documents to our website without issuing a notice. Usually it's when we just want to 
make information available, but we're not "breaking news", per se. I'll try to remember to give you a 
heads-up if we post PG&E-related info and don't send out an announcement.

See you soon for lunch!

Terrie

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 11:42 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: FW: CPUC Implementation Status of NTSB and Independent Review Panel Pipeline Safety 
Recommendations Overview

Hi Terrie!

Brian Prusnek send me these reports yesterday and I was feeling like I must have dropped the ball in 
not seeing them.
They didn't come through on the weird email service we seem to have here that is labeled "CPUC 
Legalese."

When I just checked the PUC website I see that they are listed under news items. Can you help me 
understand? I must confess I don't look at the PUC website every day (I know, my bad).

Just trying to figure out how to track stuff like this.

Thanks!
Finally saw Delaney last Friday - she is so happy!

I'm sure you don't have anything to do today. So feel free to wait til next week to respond to this.

XOXOX
Laura

SB GT&S 0020226

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


SB GT&S 0020227


